
        Behold, I am the LORD, the God of all flesh: is there any thing too hard for me? 
                 Jeremiah 32:27 

PO BOX 170033, Milwaukee, WI 53217 -  (414) 861-1400   rickypricesr@gmail.com  

The Honorable 
Dr. Ricky Price, Sr. 

 

 

DATE: August 8, 2022 

 

TO: Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs District #6, and Alderman Russell Stamper II, District #15 

 City Hall, 200 East Wells Street - Room 5, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

 

RE: Letter of Support honoring Dr. William Finlayson whereby naming 5th Street in his honor 

 

This letter is to support and celebrate the contribution Dr. William Finlayson has made to the Milwaukee 

Community whereby naming 5th Street in his honor. 

 

Dr. Finlayson made many contributions: 

 

• Delivered thousands of newborn babies in Milwaukee over 44 years 

• Physicians for thousands of women in Milwaukee 

• Brought Dr. Martin King, Jr. to Milwaukee 

• Opened the first office on 5th and North Avenue 

• One of the Founders of North Milwaukee State Bank 

• Integrated St. Joseph and Mt. Sinai Hospitals 

• Served on the Boards of the YMCA, and many other boards 

• Member of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity for over 70 years 

• Member of Cream City Medical Society 

• Member of Christ The King Baptist Church 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Dr. Ricky Price, Sr. 

Mt. Zion Assembly of the 

  Apostolic Faith 

414-861-1400 

rickypricesr@gmail.com  
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